DP&L

Regulatory Operations

May 29, 2015

Docketing Division

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: The Dayton Power and Light Company Case Nos. 15-0043-EL-RDR

DP&L agrees to recover the CBT amount proposed in the RR-N through the CBT rider as Staff
recommends. DP&L reserves all rights with respect to its ability to seek recovery of CBT amounts over
the 10% threshold in the future. DP&L will work with Staff to develop a plan for the next percentage
blend change in rates.

Sincerely

At O 2,

Nathan C. Parke

Manager, Regulatory Operations

The Dayton Power and Light Company | 1065 Woodman Drive, Dayton, OH 45432 | www.dpandl.com
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